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May 10, 2024 

 

TO BE READ IN ALL CHURCHES IN EAST JAMAICA CONFERENCE 

 

Dear Fellow Believers and Friends, 

 

Re: EJC 80th Anniversary Homecoming Campgressoree Celebration, December 13th  

to 22nd, 2024. 

 

Thank you all for your support in putting “Mission First!” Undoubtedly, we stand on the 

shoulders of the leaders and members who have gone before us making their contributions 

for over eighty years of ministry and mission in East Jamaica Conference. Surely we can 

exclaim: “Heitherto hath the Lord helped us!” 

 

There will be an official launch of the EJC 80th Anniversary Celebration on Sabbath, 

June 1, 2024, at the Hagley Park SDA Church for the Sabbath School and Divine 

Hour Services. The details of the church and zonal representations will be futher 

communicated through your pastors. 

 

The Theme of our celebration is: “Mission First! Fueling the Legacy (Adventist 

Christian Education).” Indeed, the legacy of Adventist Christian Education, is a unique 

brand of character Education toward the highest academic and spiritual standards, 

preparing the student for this life, socially, mentally, physically, spiritually, and for the life 

to come. 

 

The Administration requests your personal and corporate support and participation in the 

celebratory programmes throughout the rest of this year at the church, zonal, and 

conference levels.  

 

Follow the President’s Pulse in our weekly Advisory for more details. 

 

    Yours in the Master’s Service, 

 

 

 

   Meric Dale Walker JP, PhD. 

   President  
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